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MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : ALL OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES
DENR Central Office

FROM : THE OIC DIRECTOR
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : VOLUNTARY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR MS. SHIELA F.
SAAVEDRA, FORMER CONTRACT OF SERVICE
PERSONNEL AT THE PROPERTY AND SUPPLY
MANAGEMENT DIVISION

DATE : July 11,2022

May we appeal for your voluntary financial assistance for SHIELA F. SAAVEDRA,
former contract of service personnel at the Property and Supply Management Division (PSMD)
who was diagnosed with lymphoma. She is now undergoing treatment at the Quezon City

General Hospital.

Your prayers and financial help will be most appreciated. Please entrust your
contributions to the above-mentioned office.

Thank you and God bless.

YA
MIRIAM M. MARCELO
A
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